Driving restrictions, goods transport
Sweden

There are no driving restrictions on goods vehicles at weekends or on public holidays.

However, according to new environmental regulations introduced in Stockholm, Géteborg, Malmo
Lund, Helsingborg and MdIndal, some restrictions apply. For further information on this topic,
please see the file on low emission zones in Sweden.

Further information and maps of the zones are available on the following website.
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